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Not to name-drop or anything, but I first heard of NAPP through NAPP Board member John Davis, who
spoke highly of the organization and the people involved.

I just joined NAPP this year! I received an invitation to speak at the annual meeting in Denver, decided to
step out of my comfort zone in accepting the speaking engagement, and initiated my membership in the
process. 

Thus far, I have participated in exactly one NAPP activity - the aforementioned annual meeting. What I
have enjoyed most about NAPP during the genesis of my association with the organization has been the
people. The NAPP community is warm, welcoming and engaging. There is genuine camaraderie and
collaboration. Second to that was the content of programming, the annual meeting had practical and
relevant topics and the dine-around lunches and networking opportunities were thoughtful and well-
balanced.

Outside NAPP I am a professional email manager, adept at flagging for follow-up, still honing my skills at
deletion. I began my law career at a boutique IP firm, and established my current firm with trusted
partners almost seven years ago now. I work with corporate clients big and small, and my favorite part
of the job is connecting with the people I work for and with.  Second favorite - the spreadsheets.

Outside the office, I enjoy reading nontechnical literature (including but not limited to fiction), staying
active with my kids (e.g., forcing them to hike, trying to keep up with them when we ski), serving as an
emotional support human for my sweet dog, watching formula 1 with my husband (Charles LeClerc is
my driver), experimenting in the kitchen and investing in my people.


